Randee Glazer, Millwood, NY

| have lived in Millwood, which is part of New Castle, and raised my family here for the past 30 years. My
daughter is currently in the part of moving back to New Castle with her family. We have been part of what
is now called the 93™ Assembly District for all that time. | am very active in my community and am very
familiar with the surrounding municipalities. New Castle is very interconnected with the bordering town
of Mount Kisco and | think it would be challenging for them to be in separate Assembly districts. Parts of
New Castle and Mount Kisco share fire department services, water services, and other services as well.
There is tremendous overlap in the communities when it comes to shopping districts, parks, and
community events. In fact, some homes in New Castle have a Mount Kisco zip code. In short, these two
municipalities are very tightly joined and have a lot of shared interests.

In terms of water issues that we deal with in New Castle, these same issues are shared by Bedford, Pound
Ridge, Lewisboro, and North Salem. We are all part of the NYC Watershed and as such have a great deal
in common in how we treat our water supplies and reservoirs.

| understand how difficult it is to draw new district maps, but I'd hate to see New Castle separated from
the communities that we have been adjoined with in the Assembly District for so long in which we have
so many shared interests and concerns.

Thank you,

Randee Glazer



